
Tuesday 5th November 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

KS1 ‘NED’S CHRISTMAS DISCOVERY’ NATIVITY PRODUCTION

Tuesday 10th December, 2pm
Wednesday 11th December, 9.30am

Thursday 12th December, 2pm

We are delighted to invite you to the KS1 Nativity Production, ‘Ned’s Christmas Discovery’ this year.

TICKETS
Tickets for this event are free of charge this year and there will be a donation basket at the door as you leave the
hall. Proceeds from the Nativity will go towards the upkeep and purchase of new Nativity costumes.

Due to restrictions on the number of people we can accommodate in an audience and to ensure that every family
gets the chance to enjoy the performance, each family is entitled to two tickets. If you would like to come along
and watch your child perform, please complete the form on the below link:

KS1 Ticket Request

Preferences will be allocated on a first come first served basis and tickets will then be sent out to you via book
bags. If there are any additional tickets available we will send out further communication once all of the initial tickets
have been allocated, please keep an eye out for further correspondence later this month.

If, for some reason, your child is unable to take part in any of the productions, please could you let the class
teacher know as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

KS1 Team
Hordle CE (VA) Primary School

https://forms.gle/FxupX5seN7TtsgMD9

